EXAMINATION (First year)

Read carefully the text:

Globalisation (or globalization) describes the process by which regional economies, societies, and cultures have become integrated through a global network of political ideas through communication, transportation, and trade. The term is most closely associated with the term economic globalization: the integration of national economies into the international economy through trade, foreign direct investment, capital flows, migration, the spread of technology, and military presence. However, globalization is usually recognized as being driven by a combination of economic, technological, socio-cultural, political, and biological factors. The term can also refer to the transnational circulation of ideas, languages, or popular culture through acculturation. An aspect of the world which has gone through the process can be said to be globalised.

I.Comprehension questions (4pts)

- 1. What is an economic globalization?
- 2. How do you recognize a globalized economy?
- 3. When does occur acculturation occur?

II. Grammar

Rewrite the following sentences in the right order (3 pts)

modern/ the/ economy/built/ is / credit/ on

Used /great /is/ wisely/ tool/ a/ credit,

a/can/start/ to/credit/or/business/expand/be.

III. Correct the verbs in brackets (2pts)

- a- I just (learn) my lesson.
- b- They (arrive) to the city a week ago.
- c- Don't disturb Lina! She (do) her homework.
- d- By the end of the week, they (visit) the city.

IV. Put the following verbs in the past simple and past participle (3 pts)

to know, to drink, to hit, to sleep, to drive, to lie.

N.B: Voir au verso:
Corrège-type